From: Judy Fox NN

Sent: 02 July 2024 07:38
To: Planning
Subject: 2024/1850/P

Planning Officer
Good Morning.

I am the direct neighbour to 18a Frognal Gdns. I live at 18b which is attached as a semi detached house.
T am quite happy with the proposed plans for 18a and would recommend highly this refurbishment of the
building.

I look forward to your acceptance of their plans .

Kind regards

Judy Fox

Judy Fox Antiques
81 Portobello Road
London

W11 2QB

www.judy-fox.com



